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LD 829: “An Act to Standardize the Laws Regarding the Carrying of Concealed Handguns in State 
Parks” 
 
Please vote “ought to pass” for this proposal. 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 132nd Maine State Legislature: 
 
This proposal removes a loophole in Maine’s current concealed carry law, where as the law 
stands currently, a person must have a concealed carry permit to carry in state parks. It is 
beneficial to law-abiding citizens who exercise their ability to constitutionally carry to pass this 
proposal, as it enables them to exercise this right without being subject to serious criminal 
penalties due to arbitrary borders on the state map.  
 
There is no purpose served by the current limitations to constitutional carry and they act as 
contradictions to Maine’s heritage and constitution.  

mailto:nicholas.bajor@outlook.com

